
In order to feed our students safely as they return to school on 
September 8, 2020, and comply with New York State Education 
Department guidelines for reopening, we had to make a few 
modifications to our meals program: 

Paw print social distance markers have been added to the lunch lines - students 
must stand on the paw prints as they proceed through the lines. 

Students must follow the one-way markers coming in and out of the serving lines. 

The breakfast and lunch menu has been modified to offer only three entrée 
options. Please click on the MealViewer link to view menus. 

Students will pick up a complete meal from our staff at the end of the line - they 
will not be able to serve themselves. 

Snacks will not be available in the K-6 schools. Limited snacks will be available at 
Burger, Roth, and the Senior High School. A second entrée (a la carte) will not be 
available as that would require the student to backtrack, which will not be allowed. 

We are encouraging parents to prepay for meals using MyPaymentsPlus. We will 
take cash and check payments at the register, however, we cannot provide change 
back. Any change will be put into the student’s meal account. 

We will provide access to school meals for students learning remotely on 
scheduled school days. Please visit the Remote Meals link to learn how. 

Please contact the Rush-Henrietta Food Service office at 585-359-5388 if you have any questions. 

PARENT INFORMATION 
REGARDING OUR SCHOOL MEALS PROGRAM 

SNACK?

https://schools.mealviewer.com/district/RushHenriettaCSD,NY
https://www.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome
https://www.rhnet.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=55603&dataid=108950&FileName=MEALS%20NEEDED%20FOR%20REMOTE%20LEARNING%20Revised%209-8.pdf

